
Republic of the Philippines 
Department of Environment and Natural Resources 

Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City 
Tel Nos. (632) 929-66-26 to 29 (632) 929-62-52 

929-66-20 929-66-33 to 35 
929-70-41 to 43 

MEMORANDUM FROM THE SECRETARY 

TO All Undersecretaries 
AllAssistant Secretaries 
All Bureau Directors 
Heads of Attached Agencies/Regional Offices 

SUBJECT : DIRECTIVE TO COMPLY WITH BOARD OF 
INVESTMENTS (BOI) REQUIREMENTS FOR 
BOI-REGISTERED FIRMS 

DATE FEB 2 3 2005 

This refers to the attached letter of MS. ANGELA M. FERNANDO, 
Director of the Supervision 86 Monitoring Department of BOI, 
requesting for DENR's assistance in requiring BOI-registered firms to 
secure the necessary clearance from the BOI. 

In view of the above, you are hereby directed to require BOI-registered 
firms (a list of which is attached) to secure the necessary clearance 
from BOI in cases of transactions with these pre-identified firms. 

For your immediate compliance. 

Let's Go Green 


